
 

Event Name St. Raphael’s Redevelopment Public Meeting 
 

Location 
 

St. Raphael’s Children’s Centre, Rainborough Close, London, NW10 0TS 

Date and Time 8 December 2018, 2pm - 5.30pm 
 

Councillors in 
attendance 
 

Stonebridge ward councillors – Councillors Aden, Councillor Ezeajughi and 
Councillor Knight 
Lead Member for Housing & Welfare Reform – Councillor Southwood 
Lead Member for Regeneration, Highways & Planning – Councillor Tatler 
 
Councillor Marquis was also in attendance 

Officers in 
attendance 

Troy Francis, Jill Rennie, Christina Byrne, Khadija Koroma, Radha Hirani, Angela 
Edwards, Elizabeth Owoyemi, Evelyn Chambers, Christine Saffey-Alden  

Information 
sent out in 
advance 

Flyer and Newsletter 

Attendance 
Numbers 

99 signed in  

  

Purpose of meeting 

The event was due to be an opportunity for St. Raphael’s residents to find out more and ask 

questions about the proposed redevelopment of St. Raphael’s Estate. 

Outcome 

The venue was not large enough for the number of people who attended and the venue was very 

crowded.  The event was not able to run as envisaged and instead it was predominantly a session led 

by the councillors taking questions from the community and with council officers also answering 

questions.   

Actions 

Further meeting at Brent Civic Centre the following Sunday (16 December) to be held.   

Questions and answers are being uploaded to the website, this is being done as part of a Frequently 

Asked Questions (FAQs) section. 

 


